
GEORGE FISHER

Thursday eve
Dear Prof Deasy:
It was great speaking with you this 
evening. Enclosed find a letter that 
was sent last week to our buddies 
along with the picture of the 
p l a q u e  that finally arrived.
The big picture is our group 
( Section 8) that was taken in 
front of our barracks in Guzman Hall.
There were a total of 10 sections 
with different classroom schedules.
Looking forward to our meeting!!!!
All The Best...Many Many thanks for 
your cooperation, interest, and concern

George


